
 

ESA Guideline on Postoperative Delirium 

 

Dear colleagues, 

Members of the ESA Council and representatives of all ESA National Anaesthesiology Society 

members are invited to comment on the final draft of the guideline entitled  “Evidence- and 

Consensus-based Guideline on Postoperative Delirium”. The guideline has been produced by an 

expert ESA Task Force on Reduction of Postoperative Delirium chaired by Prof. Claudia Spies. 

Please consult the draft on the ESA website and comment using the dedicated form. 

1. Go to https://www.esahq.org/education/guidelines/ 

2. Login to access members’ only area (top of page) 

3. Click on tab Delirium Guideline 

We would be especially pleased to receive comments on the following points: 

 

Practicality - How well does the guideline address everyday situations and problems in this area? 

Readability – Is the guideline easy to read? Does it make sense? 

Presentation - Is the layout clear? 

Acceptability and generalisability – Does it fit into practice in your own country? Would the guideline 

as written now cause problems, or antagonise anyone? 

All comments received from the ESA members will be reviewed by the ESA Task Force on Reduction 

of Postoperative Delirium. 

This draft guideline will be available for comments until 7 November 2015. 

Many thanks for your help. 

 

  

 

Edoardo De Robertis 

Chair, ESA Guidelines Committee 

 


